
Notes from the Primary Care Board meeting 23/06/2020 (for the LMC bulletin) 

- A financial reconciliation was presented and approved by the Board. 

- Final membership of the Board was agreed, including Trust, CCG, LMC, SPH, and PCN CD 

representatives. 

- The Terms of Reference (ToR) for the Board were formally approved. 

- The draft ToR for the Somerset shadow Integrated Care System (ICS) Board were discussed 

and approved. 

- The members agreed that requests for representation from the PCB must be channelled 

through the LMC office, where appropriate representation can be agreed and co-ordinated.  

- It was agreed that minutes from the PCB and relevant documents would be available to view 

on the password protected section of the LMC website. We will also explore other mediums 

for sharing with practices the work that the PCB is doing. 

- I will be writing to all practices to provide details regarding the PCB, its membership, and the 

role that it will have representing Primary Care on the ICS and Integrated Care Partnership 

(ICP). 
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